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CITY OF NAPERVILLE 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: November 16, 2021  
 
TO: City Council 
 
FROM: Mayor Steve Chirico 
 
SUBJECT: Reappointment to the Emergency Telephone System Board 

I would like to reappoint the following individual to the Emergency Telephone System Board for 
approval at the December 7, 2021 City Council Meeting.  He was appointed to fill a vacancy and 
will now be starting his 1st four-year term.    
 
Emergency Telephone System Board 

Denny Barfuss 
First Term: 01/01/2022 – 12/31/2026 


